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First of all. this proposed law would directly inhibit every citizen the right to own 

"Arms".  As you all should know, the 2nd amendment of the US Constitution states "A 

well regulated Militia, being necessary to the security of the free State, the right of the 

people to keep and bear Arms, shall not be infringed".  This bill would "infringe" on 

my right to keep and bear Arms.   The Oregon Constitution section 27 "The people 

shall have the right to bear arms for the defence [sic] of themselves, and the State, 

but the Military shall be kept in strict subordination to the civil power[.]".  This clearly 

tells me the state does not have any right to place impediments to my acquiring and 

maintaining Arms.  I should not  have to continually fight our legislatures for rights 

that our enshrined in our laws but apparently I do.  I am opposed to any and all 

impediments to owning Arms.  It is blatantly unconstitutional on several levels.       


